
PO Box 5074, Toledo, OH 43611 

For questions about PPBA or the web 

site email: ppbaonline@gmail.com 

Visit OUR PPBA Website: 

ppbaonline.com 

Join Community Facebook Pages: 

Point Place Business Association 

Best Place Any Place, Point Place 

Point Place 

Point Place Block Watch 

For questions or information about the 

Newsletter email: 

jamiewestfall@allshookupnutrition.com 

 

2014 PPBA Officers & Board of Control  

2014 Officers 

President: Jim Nowak 

First Vice President: Michael DeLong 

Second Vice President: Mary Lichtenwald 

Secretary: Tom Stagner 

Treasurer: Alan Buckenmeyer 

Publicity/Newsletter: Jamie Westfall 

Historian: Debbie Hilton 

Immediate Past President: Gary Anderson 

2014 Scholarship Foundation  Officers 

President: Sharon Huffman 

Vice President: Carol Ghareeb 

2014 Legacy Community Foundation 

President Robert Kneisley 

Vice President: Dave Stickley 

2014 Board Of Control 

Nancy Anderson * Eric Damask * Joyce 

Wild Apricot PPBA Website/On Line 

Membership Directory 

http://ppba.memberlodge.com 

Please go to our new online 

Membership Website and make 

sure your information is correct. 

Members manage their own in-

formation to make sure it is cor-

rect at all times. First time you log 

in you set your own password. If 

you need help, send Pastor Mike 

DeLong an email at 

                                                                               March 2014 

POINT PLACE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

NEWSLETTER 

February PPBA Dinner Catered by Kelly’s Catering. Email Pastor Mike Delong at 

ppbaonline@gmail.com or call (419) 729-0733 to RSVP by Monday, February 17th (Please put “PPBA 

Reservation” in subject line) Indicate if you are bringing guests. Reservations are required! 

Guest Speakers: Jamie Westfall will be speaking on Utilizing Social Media 
For Your Business & Brian Ellis from Glass City Engineering will  speak to 
the group regarding FEMA and the Letter of Map Amendment to elimi-
nate the need for flood   insurance for residence in Point Place/Shoreland 
who qualify based on  elevation. 

General Membership 

Meeting 

Wednesday, March 19th, 2014 

6:00 PM Social Networking 

6:30 PM Dinner Meeting 

At 

Toledo Yacht Club 

3900 N. Summit St. 

Toledo, OH  43611 



  

March Raffle    

Please bring a raffle prize to the 
meeting.  This month’s raffle pro-
ceeds will go to The Easter Egg 
Hunt. Tickets are $1 each or 6 for 
$5. You may also bring your dona-
tions for the Easter Egg Hunt. 

 Happy Birthday to: Gregg 
Becker (3-05), Dave Stickley     
(3-08), V.J. Huffman (3-23), 
Roberta Jasin (3-24), Michael 
Pirolli (3-26), Dean Fredrick (3-
27) 

Point Place Days 2014 
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Get involved with the planning of Point 

Place Days events  and let’s talk about how 

we can make the Point festive and alive all 

year round.  The committee meets every 

second Wednesday of the month. The next 

meeting will be March 12th, 2014 at 7:00 

pm at VFW Post 3265, 4133 N. Summit St.  

Come with Theme ideas. All are welcome 

and encouraged to attend. Remember that 

decisions are made by those who show up 

and we’d really like your input.  

For more information contact Tom Stagner, 

PP Days Chairman at tom51@bex.net , go 

to ppbaonline.com or Point Place pages on 

Facebook.  

Visions of Cullen Park 

Visions of Cullen Park meets on the 4th 

Wednesday of each month to discuss  

ideas for Cullen Park in Point Place. The 

meetings are at 6:30 pm at CrossPoint 

Community Church, which is located at 

4212 Onondaga Ave. (off of Lehman Ave.) 

The next meeting will be March 26th. 

The meeting is open to the public and will 

meet every 4th Wednesday, year ‘round 

at 6:00 pm.  The next meeting is on 

Wednesday, March 26th at 6:00 pm.   

Contact Bob Kneisley for more               

information. 

39th Annual Easter Egg Hunt 

will be Saturday, April 19th, 10:00 a.m. 

at Friendship Park Community Center. 

Volunteers needed that morning and 

for the workshops.  If you can help 

Nancy sort prizes during the day 

(afternoons) contact her.  

Monetary Donations and Prizes are needed.  Please be generous.  

See enclosed letter about the Easter Egg Hunt included in this mailing.   

Marco's Pizza Fundraiser on Wednesday, March 26, all day and night. Order lunch or 

dinner and 15% of the proceeds for the day will go to our PPBA Easter Egg 

Hunt.  See ppbaonline.com to print out flyer and coupons. 

Tidy Town-No Better Place To Start Than  

The Best Place, Any Place, Point Place 

At Our PPBA Banquet in Janu-

ary, Mayor Collins announced 

that he would like to have 

Point Place be the kick off 

destination for a project 

called Tidy Town, taken from 

a concept in Ireland.  (Goggle 

it.)  It is a project to clean up, 

fix up and beautify our     

community even more.  We 

hope to be using Federal, State and Local funds and programs to help with 

this.  Right now we need planners and volunteers.    We will be announcing an    

organizational meeting and choose a chairman soon. If you are interested on being 

on the committee to get this under way email Jim Nowak at jimnowak@buckeye-

express.com or call Vee Stader at 419 729 3044.  

Legacy Steering Committee 

mailto:jimnowak@buckeye-express.com
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